
     

 

 
 

August 27, 2020 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
Saint Paul, MN 55101-2147 
 
RE: Notice of Intent by Red Rock Solar, LLC to Submit a Site Permit Application 

under the Alternative Permitting Process, Docket No. IP-7014/GS-19-620 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 
 
In accordance with Minn. R. 7850.2800, subp. 2, this letter serves as notice to the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”) that Red Rock Solar, LLC (“Red Rock”) intends to submit 
a Site Permit Application for the Red Rock Solar Project, a solar energy conversion facility with 
an up to 60 megawatt alternating current nameplate capacity located in Cottonwood County, 
Minnesota, under the alternative permitting procedures of Minn. R. 7850.2800 to 7850.3900. Red 
Rock intends to submit the Site Permit Application to the Commission in September 2020. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Christina K. Brusven 
 
Christina K. Brusven 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7412 
Email:  cbrusven@fredlaw.com 
 
 


